
  

Family update #50 

December 8, 2020 

Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 

Our status remains unchanged as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as 
of December 8, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0  

Cumulative total since 
October 25, 2020 

Residents—14 
Staff—9 

Residents—0  
Staff—2 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

November 8, 2020 ---- Outbreak cleared  

 
Our next Family Town Hall will be on next Wednesday, December 16 at 5.30 pm – 6.30 pm.  
Please email selinacheng@wingkei.org for the Zoom meeting information, and remember to 
send in your questions on or before December 14 so that we can address them in the meeting. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.  He makes me lie down in 
green pastures, he leads me beside quiet waters, he refreshes my 
soul.  He guides me along the right paths for his name's sake.  Even 
though I walk through the darkest valley, I will fear no evil, for you 
are with me; your rod and your staff, they comfort me.  You prepare a 
table before me in the presence of my enemies. You anoint my head 
with oil; my cup overflows.  Surely your goodness and love will follow 
me all the days of my life, and I will dwell in the house of the Lord 
forever. 
~ Psalm 23:1-6 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 
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